

NEWSLETTER

January 4, 2025

Monthly Newsletter for Gianna's Place



Greetings, Friends of Gianna's Place

It is always so exciting to start a new year. We have expectations of hope, change, new experiences. We declare New Years resolutions to work on ourselves, make ourselves better. Be it getting in shape, being more understanding and kinder to others, giving more of ourselves, we are very intentional on the changes and experiences we want as we enter a new year.

This year will be a momentous year for Gianna's Place and I am so grateful and so excited to be a part of it. This is the year that Gianna's Place will open its doors. This is the year we will begin serving young women who have goals to complete their education and their life forever changed by an unplanned pregnancy. This year, all the gifts that have been given, the work that has been done, the path that has been prepared, will literally change lives.

This year will be a year of firsts for Gianna's Place. We are searching for our first home. We are searching with intent and expectations of our vision for how we will serve and whom we will serve.

We are working to establish our fundraising opportunities that will expand our reach to encourage more people to support not only the women residing in our home but community programs that will help more women and fathers.

We are intentionally working to build partnerships that will allow us to provide these new programs and ensure the women we serve have all the resources in our community available to them.

We have financial goals enabling us to provide more programming, create scholarship opportunities for various needs, and to grow our program. We are also

working towards developing an Endowment Fund to ensure Gianna's Place and the growth of the organization is funded perpetually.

All of this is possible because of each of you! You are the reason this year of firsts is happening.

As you celebrate the New Year, celebrate the fact that God has a plan for you. In Jeremiah 29:11 God tells us "For I know the plans I have for you, 'declares the LORD, 'plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future".

Cindy Hooker, Executive Director



Happy New Year

The Gianna's Place family would love to hear all about your New Years goals for 2025. Feel free to reply to this email if you would like to share.



The Event Planning committee is working on our first ever Signature Event (big reveal coming next month!). We are currently looking for event sponsors and prizes. If you own a business and are interested in hearing about our event and sponsorship opportunities, please contact Mary Ryngaert at ryngaert@bellsouth.net.

Upcoming Events



Parish Outreach

Please join us at our next Parish outreach on January 18th and 19th at **Queen of Peace Gainesville.**

Address: 10900 SW 24th Ave, Gainesville, FL 32607



Haile Farmer's Market:

Please join us on January 11th & February 8th at Haile Farmer's Market. We would love for you to stop by and say hello! There will be napkins and t-shirts available as well! We throughly enjoy getting to connect with you all in person and have meaningful conversations.

Happening Now

While we actively search for a house, it's not too early to think about furnishing and equipping the maternity home for expectant mothers and their newborns, offering them a safe, comfortable, and supportive environment during one of the most important times of their lives.

Your generous financial donation will directly contribute to creating a space that promotes health, security, and peace of mind. From cribs and bedding to essential medical supplies and cozy common areas, every contribution, big or small, will help make this dream a reality.



Here is a little preview of our inspiration board for furnishing the bedrooms

Donate Here



New Shirt Designs:

We are currently offering new shirt designs. Check out our website below or feel free to email us for custom shirt designs at: giannasshirts@yahoo.com

SNAG A SHIRT

Thank you all for your generous support of Gianna's Place. Because of you, we're able to empower student mothers to pursue their educational dreams while balancing the challenges of motherhood.

Your contribution is making a lasting impact, helping these incredible women achieve their goals and build brighter futures for themselves and their families.

We're grateful to have you as a partner and/or follower in this mission. Together, we're changing lives!

With heartfelt thanks,





E: chooker@giannasplace.org

W: Gainesvillematernityhome.org

GIVE A GIFT

P.S. Want to stay updated on the impact you're helping create? Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for inspiring stories, success highlights, and more ways you can continue making a difference.





Gianna's Place Gainesville, PO Box 5622, Gainesville, FL 32601, https://gainesvillematernityhome.org/ <u>Unsubscribe Manage preferences</u>